DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
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Butterfly Collectors

1 message

Bart M. Lapus <blapus@msita.com> Wed, Jul 5, 2023 at 11:50 AM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

To whom it may concern,

We would like to ask your assistance if you can connect us to Marinduque's Butterfly Collectors.
We are interested to purchase butterflies.

Thank you.

Bart Lapus
09063520964



